
 What to expect as the weather changes  

To protect our residents, staff, and visitors our facility must be COVID free for 14 days to 
accommodate indoor visits. As we continue to move into the autumn and winter months we 
recognize the concern of weather conditions and temperatures when only outdoor visits are 
being scheduled. Canopy tents with three side walls will be available for visitors and or res-
idents to help protect from the elements.  The tents can be set up for visitors to have shelter 
while visiting at a designated window visit area or while visiting with a resident outside.  To 
ensure accommodations can be made please continue to call & schedule when you would 
like to visit. Window visits can be scheduled any day of the week where as visits involving 
residents coming outside are  being scheduled Monday-Friday 9-5.  

RESIDENTS WHO’VE HAD OR MAY HAVE HAD COVID     
EXPOSURE WILL BE IN PPE DURING VISITS TO HELP  

PROTECT YOU FROM POSSIBLE EXPOSURE  

We would like to ask that visits are scheduled the day prior so that we are able to 
set up any tents for you and the resident and to ensure you are able to visit at your 
desired time as our visitation calendar fills up fast. Two way speakers are available 
to use for any visit scheduled.  
 

We are excited to share Kim Regehr is our new Visitation Coordinator.  
Kim will be scheduling and assisting with visits. She can be reached at                   
620-585-6411.  
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